

November 4, 2016

Jim B. Clarke
Office of the Mayor
City of Culver City
9770 Culver Blvd.
Culver City, CA 90232

Dear Mr. Clarke

On behalf of the Lethbridge Constituency, I wish to extend warm greetings and well wishes on the occasion of Culver City's Centennial Celebration. I know that a celebration of this caliber takes months of planning and hours of man power, often given generously by volunteers from the community. I wish you success with your Opening Ceremonies and all the following events.

As Lethbridge and Culver City have had a sister city relationship for over 25 years, I am thankful that you have welcomed leaders and member of our community to celebrate with you. Please accept my deepest regrets that I am not able to be present.

I would like to extend an invitation to yourself and the rest of Culver City Council, as well as any resident of Culver City to visit the City of Lethbridge and take in all that there is to offer in Southern Alberta. I would also welcome the opportunity to meet you, should you find yourself in Lethbridge.

Again, congratulations on celebrating 100 years of history and thank you for allowing Lethbridge to support you on this momentous occasion.

Sincerely,

Rachael Harder Member of Parliament

Ollawa

Constituency Office

Room 324, Confederation Building, Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6
Tel.: 613-992-4516 Fax.: 613-992-6181

255 - 8th Street South , Lethbridge, Alberta, T1K 4Y1 Tel.: 403-320-0070 Fax: 403-380-4026

Rachael.Harder@parl.gc.ca http://rachaelharder.ca



LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY ALBERTA

Culver City Council Culver City, California

September 13th, 2016

Dear Mayor and Council,

I am honored to be able to offer your city congratulations on the occasion of your centennial celebrations. It is most certainly a time of great celebration for Culver City as you mark a hundred years. As a Member of the Legislative Assembly of Alberta, representing Lethbridge-West, a part of your sister city of Lethbridge, Alberta, Canada, I am pleased to be able to share in this momentous occasion and to bring you greetings and best wishes from the people I represent.

The goodwill and friendship we share as sister cities is particularly valued by our residents. We have eagerly paid attention to your achievements and celebrated your successes alongside you. I was especially pleased to see the significant achievements you have made in municipal energy efficiency as that is an area that our provincial government has prioritized and as Minister of Environment and Parks, falls under my mandate. I congratulate you on your environmental stewardship and the efforts of your citizens to be energy efficient. We all share a responsibility for our shared planet.

Again, as you celebrate your past and look to your future we all hope that you hear the cheers from your sister city in Southern Alberta. Best wishes as you enter your second century as a city.

Sincerely,

Shannon Phillips, MLA Lethbridge-West 402 8th Street South Lethbridge, AB T1J 2J7 LEGISLATURE OFFICE: 503A Legislature Building 10800 - 97 Avenue Edmonton, Alberta T5K 2B6

> Tel: 780 415 1800 Fax: 780 415 0701



LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY

Maria Fitzpatrick, MLA

ALBERTA

CONSTITUENCY OFFICE: Lethbridge-East Constituency 543 - 13 Street South Lethbridge, Alberta T1J 2W1

> Tel: 403 320 1011 Fax: 403 328 6613

Culver City Sister City Committee,

As the Provincial Government representative for the constituency of Lethbridge-East, it is my pleasure to extend to you my greetings and well wishes as well as greetings from the constituents of Lethbridge-East. I would also like to extend an invitation for the citizens of Culver City to visit the beautiful Southern Alberta community of Lethbridge.

The twinning of our cities brings with it unique opportunities for both communities to experience the best each have to offer while promoting international friendships at both the civic and personal levels. I know our delegates will leave your city with fond memories for years to come, and lasting friendships that defy the separation of international borders. Your efforts as hosts and those of the Lethbridge delegates as visitors will do much in strengthening the close relationship our sistered cities share.

I wish you all the best as you prepare to celebrate Culver City's centennial. An occasion such as this is cause for great civic pride and joyful celebration for residents. It is an exciting and historic time to welcome visitors. I look forward to hearing about the wonderful celebrations from out Lethbridge delegates on their return.

Sincerely,

Maria M. Fitzpatrick, MLA

lethbridge.east@assembly.ab.ca www.assembly.ab.ca